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On 07-08-2023 the college organised an Induction Programme for B.Com. 1
st
 Semester Students to 

inform them about the guidelines of the newly introduced FYUGP under NEP-2020. The principal of the 

college Dr. Mriganka Saikia and the Vice-Principal Prof. Mridul Mahanta talked in details about the 

requirements of the course and the guidelines related to the choice of subjects and Credits. Additionally they 

were informed regarding the importance of ABC (Academic Bank of Credit) and its significance in their 

academic career under NEP. 

All most all the newly admitted students along with teaching and non-teaching staff of the college 

also joined in this induction programme. 

 


